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Security and Development Policy Institute Director and Co-founder Svante Cornell said that at present, relations between Azerbaijan 
and NATO are more important than ever.

''Azerbaijan is one of the most important countries in the region. Azerbaijan’s geographic location is very important and strategic. It 
makes the country one of the most important countries in the region," he said.

Read the rest of the article here.

© 2024 - American Foreign Policy Council 

https://menafn.com/1102326028/Senior-officer-NATO-sees-Azerbaijan-as-reliable-partner&source=138
https://menafn.com/1102326028/Senior-officer-NATO-sees-Azerbaijan-as-reliable-partner&source=138
https://menafn.com/1102326028/Senior-officer-NATO-sees-Azerbaijan-as-reliable-partner&source=138

